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Memo

To:
K-12 Teachers
From:
Ginny McElhaney
Date:
November 16, 2005
Re:
SWPBS  
The SWPBS team met on November 15, 2005. A celebration is in order. The number of office referrals compared to this time last year is DOWN!  At this time last year, we had 481 office referrals and as of the same date this year, we have 289.
Great job. You are using our behavior definitions and following our referral process. Students have benefited form the rules being clarified and explained. 
We met again with the student component of our team yesterday. The students are able to give us great feedback. We will adjust based on their recommendations. The students reported that they love the treasures. The compliment chains are also a success.
Remember to give pirate treasures and compliments. 

 
  Make those compliment chains grow.

4 to 1
Please remember that research shows that positive reinforcement is much more effective in changing behavior or getting the results you want than negative consequences or feedback. Remember, our goal is to use positive feedback more than negative. For every negative statement you make, remember to make four positive or praising statements. Fill their buckets and be easy with the dipper. 
The incident last week at Campbell County High School is a reminder of how important positive interaction and relationships are in the lives of our students.  Information from psychologists and other mental health workers tell us that positive interaction and building relationships with students are the best deterrents to violent behavior. 
We need to make sure we remind student’s daily of our three R’s. (ready, responsible,     respectful). Use first period or homeroom to go over the following procedures weekly 
Week of November 21

Assemblies
Week of November 28

Computer Lab

Week of December 05

Classroom

Week of December 12

Classroom
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